
 District 31 Contribution Receipt 
 Your contribution is gratefully received! 

 We thank you for your generosity and assure you that the funds will be used to 
 carry the message of hope to those who still suffer. 

 Group Name 

 Group Service Number 

 Check Number 

 Check Dated 

 Contribution Amount 

 Questions?  Contact the District 31 Treasurer:  TreasurerD31A11@gmail.com 

 Please mail your future contributions to: 

 District 31 
 PO Box 62 

 Ledyard, CT 06339 

 Make all checks and money orders payable to: 
 District 31 

 (do not send cash!) 

 Your Group's service number and your Group's name should accompany all contributions 

 District 31 Group Contribution 
 Make check or money order payable to: District 31 (do not send cash) 

 Group Name 

 Group Service Number 

 Meeting Location/Time 

 Contribution Amount 

 Return Address for 
 Contribution Receipt 

 Mail to: District 31, PO Box 62, Ledyard, CT 06339 


